. April 18, 1950

Dr. Mey E. Romm
9629 Brighton Way
Beverly Hille, Cal.

Dear Mey:

Iou were correct in assuming thet I had already
heard about differences in Los Angeles. I first heard of
it eome months pest, from a social sciemtist by the name
of Goldson, who had been working in the Les Angeles area.
Frankly, I grosned when I heard it, and the grean wae as
much for you as it wae for e,

Bhat I don't quite understend is the preseace
of Dr. Bibring in the controvergy already. It would seem
to me that while it is perbape commendable that he so
immediately informs himgelf as to any local praoblen, I
think he atill has sub judiced eévery problem that ever came
to his conmitiee. In other words, it is a matter of an
indefinite number of years before such & new institute
could be formelly recogniged and aceredited in the Los:
Angeles area,

I personally feel that new institutes would be
part of the organic and numerical growth in the Associatien
and not represent {ragmentation of existing institutes on
the basis of persinal and theoretiecal differences.

8incerely,

RT/mm Robert 7. Morse, K.D.



